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AFFORDABLE RENTAL HOUSING IN SANTA MONICA 

 

The first step in obtaining housing with Community Corporation of Santa Monica 

is to join our marketing list.  When vacancies become available, we look at this list 

first and use it to match households to apartments that meet their needs.  

Unfortunately, our 2016 marketing list is currently closed. 

 
Community Corporation of Santa Monica’s (Community Corp.)  

2016 marketing list is now closed.   
 

The last day to submit a questionnaire to be added to the Community Corp. 
marketing list was February 1, 2016. 

 
We renew our list annually and typically open our list during the month of January 
of each calendar year.  We encourage you to check on our website periodically in 

the event we open our list prior to January 2017.  
 
 
 

Vacancies Open to the General Public 

Occasionally, units in our buildings become available for which we have no 

appropriate marketing list applicants. We make these units available to the 

general public. In other words, anyone can apply as long as they meet the criteria 

for the available unit.  

We typically post these vacancies to our website on Wednesdays or Thursdays.  

You can find vacancies open to the general public by clicking on “Current 

Vacancies” on the footer of our website or by calling 310-394-8487.   

 
Thank you for your interest in our housing. 
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